
All proceeds will go to Educating Girls of 
Rural China which is a registered charity 
dedicated to helping young women from 
rural areas of Western China to obtain 
an education 

 
 
 
Entry by guest list only– please RSVP to 
CLO.Beijing@fco.gov.uk   

by Tuesday 29th November (COP) 
 
 

 
Please distribute this to your colleagues 
and  parents of the school children. Please 
also state which school , embassy or      
organisation you are from when you 
RSVP.  
 
 
Please remember to bring your           
Diplomatic or  foreign passport or ID to 
gain entry to the residence .  
 
 
 
 
 
Christmas wishes from the CLO team 

You have been invited to the  
British Embassy  

Christmas Bazaar  
 

Friday 2nd December 2016 
10am to 2pm  

at  
The Ambassadors Residence 

 15 Guang Hua Lu  
Beijing, 100600  

 
 

Come and enjoy a glass of mulled wine whilst  
doing a spot of Christmas  
shopping!  
 
Yew Chung International School  choir will be 
there  singing carols to make the event even 
more  festive .  
 
Raffle tickets will be sold on the day for a 
chance to win a Christmas Hamper , hotel 
vouchers , restaurant vouchers , plus our  
traditional Tombola stand were many more 
prizes can be won!  


